
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 9, 2018 

 

 
This Week… 
I hope everyone had a wonderful 

Spring Break.  I hope you took the 

chance to play outside and spend 

time with your family.  We only 

have 7 more weeks of 

Kindergarten!   We still have lots to 

learn and do this year.  We will continue working 

hard on our Kindergarten standards, so we are 

ready for 1st grade! 

 

 

Coming Up… 

April 24th-Munchkins with Mom 

     April 26th-Baseball Day 
          

 
                
                

Don’t Forget!!!! 
We have lots of lost and found!  

Please put your child’s name in 

their coat, backpack, lunchbox, etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sight Words 

We will be checking for sight 

words Friday, April 20th.  Please 

continue to work on your words.  Once students 

have read Lists 1-8, I will test them on all 80 

words.  They must be able to read ALL 80 words 

mixed up before they can move on to 1st grade 

sight words.   

 

 

 

We will be talking about nouns 

again this week.  Watch this 

School House Rock Video about 

NOUNS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


